
H e r i t a g e  H a ppe n in g                                                    F e b r u a ry  20 19 

-   - 
 

 

Clubhouse Office Hours 

Monday 9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Tuesday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Wednesday 9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Thursday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Friday 9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

 

 

HPCA Board Meeting 
 
 

Thursday, February 21 
 

at 10:00 am 

 Note from the President 
 

Hang in there, Groundhog Day is February 2, and we will find  
out how long winter will hang around.  We had snow  in December 
and  then 70 degree days in January.  It seems like weôre in for a 
rollercoaster ride this winter.   
 

There have been some questions concerning the monthly 
assessment increase of $8.00 starting January 1. The 
Garden homes are now $187.00 a month and the Villa  
assessment is $212.00 a month. If you pay your assess-
ment through the Heritage Pines website or through   
your bankôs online bill pay service, you will need to make 
the adjustment to your payment.  If you are enrolled in        
Autodraft Payments through Elite Management,            
accounting will make that adjustment for your draft. 
 
The Board is always listening to your ideas, suggestions 
and recommendations. As a result of these, we will be 
making some changes and updates to our Rules and  
Regulations manual.  Once weôve completed the process, 
we will reprint the manuals and distribute to all homeown-
ers. Remember, we appreciate your input and would love 
to see you at our board meetings. Come and share your 
ideas and hear whatôs going on in your community.  
 
Prior to calling the office,  if you are reporting a problem that needs 
correcting, the first thing you need to do is to determine if it ós an 
HOA responsibility or the homeownerôs  responsibility.  We do have 
vendor referrals books in  the library if you need  a reference.  
 
The gazebo at the Serenity Pond has been completed 
and is ready for your enjoyment.  

 

 

 

Heritage Pines Community Association, Inc. 

Volunteer  
Board Members 

 

Morty Berkowitz 

President 
Paul Johnson 

Vice President 
Russ Willard 

Secretary 
 Jay Confalone 

Treasurer 
 Joan Elliott 

Member at Large 
 
 
 

HP Board email address: 
cheritagepines@nc.rr.com 
In the subject box of the 
email, write ñHP Board.ò 

 

   Clubhouse Office Hours 

Monday 9:00 am - 4:00pm 

Tuesday 9:00 am - 1:00pm 

Wednesday 9:00 am - 4:00pm 

Thursday 9:00 am - 1:00pm 

Friday 9:00 am - 4:00pm 
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Morty Berkowitz  



H e r i t a g e  H a ppe n in g s                                                   F e b r u a ry  20 19 

- 2 - 

 

 

Clubhouse Events   
 
 

   Pre Superbowl          
Party  

Join us for Chili and a Potato Bar on Saturday, 
February 2. Social hour starts at 5:00 pm with 
dinner at 6:00 pm. Come get in the spirit of the 
2019 Super Bowl!   We will be serving chili (both 
meat and vegetarian) and a baked potato with a 
variety of potato toppings to choose from. After 
dinner we will play some games and have 
dessert (of course)!  As always BYOB and we 
will provide non-alcoholic drinks. Contact Debi 
Loranger before January 14 if you would like to 
volunteer to make a pot of chili. Bring a friend 
and come on down to the Clubhouse. The cost is 
$8.00 and the sign up deadline to attend was 
Monday, January 14.                          

Tuesday Afternoon  
             Book Club  
 

The Tuesday Afternoon Book 
Club will meet on Tuesday, 
February 5 at 1:00 pm. We will be discussing 
The Book Thief, by Markus Zusak. Many of you 
may remember, we have read this book 
once before as our book club selection. When we 
began thinking of books for 2019, we decided to 
reread one book each year from our ñstockpileò 
of discussed books. Susan Berkowitz will lead 
the discussion. All Heritage PInes residents are 
welcome. 

 

Mardi Gras Mask 
Decorating  

Please join us on Thursday, 
February 7 at 10 am in the Craft 
room to make your mask for the 

Mardi Gras Party.  You are welcome to bring your 
own materials if you like. Suggestions are 
buttons, fabric trim, ribbon, feathers, old jewelry, 
silk flowers, fabric, and any thing else you might 
have. Join the fun.  The cost is $4.50 and sign up 
deadline is Monday, February 4. Please contact 
Janet Deal if you have any questions.  
 

     
 Valentineõs Day    
         Luncheon  
 

Valentineôs Day is a special day for 
the ladies of Heritage Pines!  All the 

ladies are invited to attend a holiday luncheon served 
by the men from Heritage Pines. The luncheon will be 
on Thursday, February 14 at 12:30 pm. You will be 
treated not only to a delicious luncheon, but also a 
special fashion show. There will be lots of fun, 
laughter and surprises!  The menu features a chicken 
salad croissant, Key West salad, potato chips and a 
delicious holiday dessert!  You will not want to miss 
this fun and enjoyable holiday event!  The cost is 
$13.00 and the sign-up deadline is February 4.  
Space is limited, so sign up early!

   
 

 
 

 
 

Non ð Fiction                            
Book Club   

 

The Non-Fiction Book Club will                                
be meeting on Tuesday, February 19 at 7 pm in the 
Craft room of the Clubhouse.  We will be discussing 
The New Jim Crow by Michelle Alexander.  
Newcomers are always welcome.  For more 
information, please contact Bonny or Verghese 
Chirayath.  

 
 

 
 

The Lunch  
Bunch  

 
 

The Lunch Bunch will not be meeting in February.  
Weôre asking for members to pick a restaurant that 
they would like to go to in the coming months, so we 
can plan our outings for the year. If someone would 
like to organize a luncheon for March, please let the 
group know.  
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Mardi Gras Party  
Come and join your neighbors and 
friends for an entertaining night of 
Mardi Gras festivities on Saturday, 
March 2 at 5:30 pm.  Dinner will 
consist of chicken with mushrooms 
in a honey bourbon sauce, dirty 

rice, seasoned red beans and a Mardi Gras 
salad.  Dessert is King cake and a limited edition 
Mardi Gras ice cream.  BYOB or enjoy a cup of 
Green Swamp punch. Attendees will be asked to 
vote for a King & Queen and, although not 
required, those attending are encouraged to wear 
masks and or dress up in Mardi Gras attire of 
gold, purple and green. Entertainment will be 
provided by D.J. Manny G playing a variety of 
dance music including Electric Slide,  fifties and 
sixties tunes and other popular songs. Join in the 
parade, ñWhen The Saints Come Marching Inò. 
Cost will be $18.00 a person and sign up deadline 
is February 18th.  This event will be hosted by Pat 
Schneider and Anita Tilley. 
 
 
 
 

LITE  Up The Night  
 
Please join us for a night of fun 
and stellar entertainment on Saturday, March 16 
at 6:30 pm.  We welcome the LITE Project, a local 
ensemble theater group, to Heritage Pines! They 
perform a collection of eight short plays (about 10 
minutes each). Their goal is to make audiences,  
Laugh, Inspire, Think and Encourage.  The plays 
are family friendly, comedic and uplifting. A 
sample of this yearôs offerings include: Out of his 
League-nice guys don't always finish last, My 
Scale is Lying to Me-bathroom scale knows all 
and tells all and This Isnôt Working Out- a comedic 
look at love the 2

nd
 time around! 

After the plays we will enjoy refreshments and 
fellowship. The cost is $6.00 which includes 
entertainment, refreshments and a charitable 
donation to LITEôs chosen recipient. Sign up 
deadline is Monday, February 25. Sue Singer will 
be hosting this event 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Every Story Media  
Everyone has a family history 
and their own story!   Our 

February Live and Learn will focus on different 
methods that we can use to pass our unique 
family stories to the next generation. Preserving 
our stories, values and traditions is one of the 
best gifts we can give our families. Our program 
will feature Lyn Jackson, Founder of Every 
Story Media.  Lyn is an award-winning 
journalist, former television news reporter, 
anchor and documentary producer.  The 
program will be on Wednesday, February 27 at 
10:00 am and the sign up deadline is Monday, 
February 18. The cost is $2.00 and 
refreshments will be served. Join us for a fun, 
interesting and informative program.  
 
 
 

Movie of the Month  
 

 LOVING celebrates the real-

life courage and commitment of 

an interracial couple, Richard 

and Mildred Loving, who grew 

up and fell in love in a small Virginia town that 

was more integrated than most other areas of 

the American South at that time.  After they wed 

in 1958,  the state of Virginia first jailed and then 

banished them for violating the stateôs anti-

miscegenation laws éforcing them to relocate 

to the inner city of Washington D.C. where they 

spent much of the next 9 years fighting for the 

right to live with their children  as a family in 

their hometown of Central Point, VA. The case 

of Loving v Virginia  began a legal battle that 

would end with the Supreme Courtôs historic 

1967 decision which struck down all state laws 

banning interracial marriage and reaffirmed the 

very foundation of the right to marry, Their love 

story has become an inspiration to couples ever 

since. Please join us on February 24 at 6 pm to 

watch this highly rated and enlightening 

biographical romantic drama. The film is 2 hrs. 

long and PG-13. 
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Peggyõs Travel Events 
 

Do you like to travel and meet new people? Does 
going to new places excite you? Has winter given 
you a case of cabin fever? Are you ready for some 
excitement? If you answered yes to any of these 
questions then we've got good news for you! 
We've planned several exciting destinations for 
2019 and you're invited to travel with us. All you 
do is make a reservation and we take care of the 
rest. We promise to make it a fun time too.  
People always tell us how much of a value our 
trips are for the price. We make traveling afforda-
ble. So what are you waiting for? Read on and 
pick the trip that interests you the most. Why keep 
it to yourself? Invite a friend to be your travel bud-
dy and roommate. 
 

If you've always wanted to see Texas, now's your 
chance. Our first trip of 2019 is to San Antonio, 
TX; Padre Island and the Gulf of Mexico on April 5
-14, 2019; that's 10 days and 9 nights including 5 
consecutive nights in the San Antonio area. See 
the majestic Gulf of Mexico, stroll the scenic 
beach, sit on a bench and enjoy the view or ex-
plore the boardwalk nature trail at the Padre Island 
National Seashore. Includes admission to the Tex-
as State Aquarium in Corpus Christi. A guided tour 
of San Antonio including visits to the San Fernan-
do Cathedral, the King William Historic District and 
El Mercado, an area patterned after an authentic 
Mexican market. Relax on the famous, lovely and 
memorable River Walk Cruise. It's an exciting and 
entertaining narrative of the rich history of the San 
Antonio River Walk. Hear fascinating stories about 
the cityôs culture, history and architecture during 
your 35-minute tour along the San Antonio Riv-
er.  It also includes 9 breakfasts and 7 dinners for 
just $995 per person for double occupancy or 
$1330 for single occupancy hotel rooms.  
 

Our second trip for 2019 is a 5 days and 4 nights 
Show Trip to Nashville, TN and the Grand Ole 
Opry on June 17-21. During this trip we'll see two 
great shows, one at the Grand Ole Opry and the 
second at the Nashville Nightlife Dinner Theater. 
There will also be a ride on the Delta Flatboats in-
side the Opryland Hotel. The Nashville, Grand Ole 
Opry trip is just $685 per person double occupan-
cy or $865 for single occupancy hotel rooms. 
 

Social  Committee  News  
 

Please remember to mark your 
calendars when you sign up for 

an event!  We realize that sometimes there 
might be last minute conflicts; however, call 
the office, chairperson or a committee 
member if you have signed up for an event 
and are unable to attend.  Many times there 
is a waiting list and by canceling your reser-
vation, you are giving them an opportunity 
to attend.   
Many thanks to those of you who were so 
gracious and receptive to the Green Hope 
High School Key Club carolers!  They re-
turned to the Clubhouse for cookies and hot 
chocolate and were so excited that our 
community had enjoyed their caroling.  
Your kind words and generosity to each of 
them demonstrated that Heritage Pines is a 
great place to live! 
SAVE THE DATEé..Be sure to mark your 
calendars for Saturday, April 13

th
 when the 

Heritage Pines Players present Mystery 
Theatre 2019!  You will have an opportunity 
to solve the mystery!  You will not want to 
miss the fun; read next monthôs newsletter 
for details. 
IN CASE YOU MISSED ITéWe hope you 
each had an opportunity to attend a holiday 
event at the Clubhouse. Thank you to all 
the chairpersons and committee members 
for helping to make our holidays special! 
The Social Committee 

Heritage Pines Committee Meetings: 
 

 ARC - February 6 & 20 at 10 am 
 Grounds - February 13 at 7:00 pm 
 Social - February 4 at 11:00 am 
 Hospitality - February 4 at 1:00 pm  
     Clubhouse - February 8 at 10:00 am  
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Grounds Committee Report 
 
 

The OPT In-OPT OUT landscaping choices 
deadline has passed. Unless you turned in a 
2019 form the decisions you made last year will 
remain in effect for this year. ONLY EXCEPTION 
made is for a new homeowner.  
 
Crepe Myrtle pruning will begin in January. 
PRUNING to be done is structural and applies 
ONLY to limbs UNDER 12 ft. in height. THERE 
ARE NO EXCEPTIONS.  
 
REJUVENATIVE PRUNING will begin in Febru-
ary. A BrightView staff member will meet onsite 
with you to discuss and reach an AGREEMENT 
prior to the work being done. 
 
Pine Straw will be laid in the common areas     
during the month of February.   
 
Community SOIL samples have been sent to NC 
State for analysis as usual. LIMING is a no cost 
service to homeowners.  Long term, the lime 
should help improve the color and vigor of turf 
throughout the community. 
 
Leaf collection continues as the season winds 
down. We ended the year with 60.29 inches of 
rain vs a normal of 43.34 inches.  Our lawns are 
saturated.  Those of you calling in to the Con-
cerns List about leaf removal puzzle the commit-
tee. Leaves can not be gathered in the rain or 
when the lawn is wet. 
 
There were many inappropriate calls made to the 
concerns list in 2018. This wastes the office 
staffôs time, that of a BrightView supervisor and 
the entire Grounds Committee. Please take a 
moment to consider the weather, the current 
Brightview contract and your issue before picking 
up the phone to call the HP office.  
 
AGAIN: DO NOT speak to the landscaping crew 
on your property asking for favors or exceptions.  
Please cooperate with this request. They are on 
your property to do a specific job, they are on a 
schedule, and should not be interrupted. 

 

The Grounds Committee 
 

Our third trip for 2019 will be to The Big Apple 
and The Cradle of Liberty. We're going to New 
York City and Philadelphia on September 13-18 
for 6 days and 5 nights. The cost is $779 per  
person double occupancy or $1019 for single  
occupancy.  
 

For all the details and reservations for our 2019 
trips schedule check our website 
at www.peggystravelevents.com.  
Mail: PTE, 140 Folsom Dr Holly Springs,NC 27540 
Email: PeggysTravelEvents@gmail.com 
Telephone:  919-208-8822 or 8823 
Chuck & Tammy Campbell 

Original Art   
           Display  
 
Come check out the new 
art display in the craft room at the Club-
house. The Artist for the month of February 
is Denise Caparatta. 

Reminder 
 

Please date all items left in the refrigerator. 
 

Remove leftovers and clean out all dishes 
that you used for your event.  
 

If you used the dishwasher, make sure you 
return and unload.  

http://www.peggystravelevents.com/
mailto:PeggysTravelEvents@gmail.com

